
THIS MONTH’S SUPER 
LEARNERS:

We would like to thank all of 
our students for a really 
fantastic year! It has been a 
real joy to work with our 
children throughout this year 
and all of the adults who have 
worked with Year 2 would like 
to thank them for their 
wonderful attitude to 
learning. 

IN YEAR 2

In our Science topic we have

been experimenting with our

bodies; comparing our height to

our arm span and our feet length

to our leg length. We have also

been making sure we really

understand fair testing with our

PE equipment!

In our English we have been recounting 

our wonderful trip to Mountfitchet Castle 

where we fed goats, launched catapults, 

practiced our sword fighting skills and 

explored a motte and bailey castle!

In Kings and Fitzwilliam classes 

we have been learning all about 

position and direction. We have 

enjoyed finding treasure on 

pirate maps, playing battleships 

and trusting each other to move 

us around the classroom. 


